
Three	health	centers	in	the	Rio	Grande	Valley	were	awarded	$4,009,005	in	another	round	of	
federal	grants	to	help	fight	the	spread	of	the	novel	coronavirus,	U.S.	Senator	John	Cornyn	
announced	today.	The	funding,	which	was	appropriated	by	Congress	last	month,	comes	
through	the	Department	of	Health	and	Human	Services.	
		
“While	medical	professionals	in	Texans	are	doing	everything	they	can	to	combat	this	
outbreak,	the	federal	government	should	make	sure	they	have	every	resource	at	
their	disposal,”	said	Sen.	Cornyn.		“I	applaud	local	leaders	for	their	efforts	to	secure	
these	grants,	and	I’m	grateful	to	the	Trump	Administration	for	continuing	to	make	
health	centers	in	the	Rio	Grande	Valley	a	high	priority.”	
		
		

Grantee	Name	 City	 Award	Amount		

BROWNSVILLE	COMMUNITY	
HEALTH	CLINIC	CORPORATION	 BROWNSVILLE	 $1,139,135	

NUESTRA	CLINICA	DEL	VALLE	 PHARR	 $1,502,405	

SU	CLINICA	FAMILIAR	 HARLINGEN	 $1,367,465	

		
	


